CONSTRUCTION OF A NEW BUILDING OF THE FACULTY OF
ORGANIZATIONAL SCIENCES IN BELGRADE”
(PROCUREMENT NO. IOP/30-2019/RD)

Clarification no. 4

Issued on October 30, 2019

Regarding the list of question that the Purchaser, Public Investment Management Office
Belgrade, No. 11 Nemanjina street, have received from the potential bidders, concerning the
procurement procedure: Construction of a New Building of the Faculty of Organizational
Sciences in Belgrade no. IOP/30-2019/RD, we give you the following answers:

Question 1:

As we have seen in the project documentation that in the architectural project, pages 40-214 (Bill
of Quantities) were missing, and since we concluded that it exists in Serbian language, please, if
possible, provide us with the same, so that we would fully consider and properly prepare our
tender?

Answer 1:

Excel file Bill of quantities in both, Serbian and English language, will be given attached to this
clarification on the Employer's website: http:/www.obnova.gov.rs/english/public-procurement and
http://www.obnova.gov.rs/cirilica/javne-nabavke, upon potential bidder's request and only to make
preparation of tender easier. However, bidders should be aware of the fact that only Bill of
quantities in English language is valid and relevant for this tender procedure.
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